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Please	charge	a	fair	price	(at	least	50%	of	what	is	charged	to	use	the	electricity)	
for	the	feed	in	tariff.	Also,	please	introduce	legislation	making	it	mandatory	that	
all	new	houses	and	major	renovations	to	existing	homes	(e.g.	knock	down,	re-
build)	include	installation	of	at	least	solar	systems	(and	ideally	also	solar	hot	
water	and	battery	systems).	
Finally,	please,	please,	please	decide	on	a	sensible	but	ambitious	clean	energy	
target.	Business	needs	certainty	to	invest	and	increasing	renewables	will	help	to	
minimise	cost	of	power.




